

Name & Surname: _

Sınavda 50 soru bulunmaktadır. Her soru 2 puandır.

1-20. sorularda cümlede boş bırakılan yere uygun düşen kelime ya da ifadeyi bulunuz.

1. I didn't see anybody behind me, but I knew that I _____ by some stranger. A) had being followed C) was being followed

B) ourselves

D) had followed B) was following

like cooked spinach when I was a child, but now it's one of my favourite meals. 2.1

A) didn't use to B) would not C) wasn't used to D) used to

3. Greg will do this project by himself, but we are going to see _____ next week to discuss the results of his work.

D) each other

A) himself

4. Seeing my best friend lose over 10 kilograms in a short time has really _____ me to exercise regularly to look much fitter in summer.

A) appeared B) expanded C) enhanced D) inspired

5. Violence has a negative _____ on children who are easily affected by what they see on the television.

C) us

A) network B) impact C) investment D) ambition

6. He has made ____ changes in his life after the divorce from his wife. He moved to another city and decided to take acting classes.

C) honest D) drastic A) friendly B) adoptive

21-30. sorularda paragrafta boş bırakılan yere uygun düşen kelime ya da ifadeyi bulunuz.

My Brother, Lee

My brother Lee had serious arguments with me and my parents when he was in his late teens. Unfortunately, we never tried to talk about things, so we couldn't 21. ____ our problems. One day, after a really bad argument, Lee walked out. We didn't see him for twelve years. We tried everything to find him. My parents were quite 22.

about this. Then about two years ago, my friend Alice invited me to Hitchin for the weekend. We had a great time, and I took lots of photos. At one point I stopped to look those photos. There, in one of the photos, was my brother looking in a shop window. I immediately started running as fast as I could towards 23. to talk. But you'll shop and got there just as he was leaving. Lee was shocked to see me and at first he 24. be happy to know that the story has a happy ending. And it's incredible to think that I wouldn't have found my brother if I 25. _____ that photo! What a strange way of settling things!

21. A) hide	B) protect	C) complain	D) solve
22. A) frustrated	B) pleased	C) embarrassed	D) delighted
23. A) some	B) an	C) the	D) a
24. A) invented	B) refused	C) lied	D) encouraged
25. A) haven't taken	B) didn't take	C) don't take	D) hadn't taken

31-40. sorularda, verilen cümleyi uygun şekilde tamamlayan ifadeyi bulunuz.

31. The old man sitting in front of me asked me _____ A) that I looked like his granddaughter C) if I recognised her or not

B) what is my name

D) to read him some text in the paper

32. _____ before the plane took off.

A) Don't forget to eat something

B) I hope you didn't forget to switch off your phone

C) Please don't forget to fasten your seat belt

D) You always forget to call me

33. I had to postpone my trip to Europe last week

A) since my wife had a traffic accident which she was injured in

B) if I had known that you lost your mother this week

C) due to hospitable weather conditions

D) as they tell me that the flight is delayed by almost 4 hours

34. Please be informed that students who have missed the final exam _____.

- A) although they had studied for them a lot
- B) have to hand in a document confirming their excuses
- C) even though will have to take it again
- D) might have contacted the Rector's Office within 48 hours

35. By the time the doctor came in to examine my daughter, _____.

- A) I will try to keep her calm as she is afraid of dentists
- B) the nurse has already injected her the vaccine
- C) I will have to wait outside and wait for her in the waiting room
- D) her temperature had risen to 40 centigrade

41-50. soruları aşağıdaki parçalara göre cevaplayınız.

Parents vs Children

Ever feel like your parents do not understand you at all? I know it sounds terribly stereotypical, but you cannot deny feeling misunderstood. This is common and it is not just our teen-angst. Parents just do not understand us; it is as simple as that.

This is mainly due to the rather large generation gap between us and our parents. Times have changed, and for some reason they have a hard time understanding this at times. Back when they were growing up, things that we find socially acceptable were considered horribly inappropriate. For example, guys and girls just hanging out is a lot more common than in the 60's and 70's. Back then a guy politely asked a girl if she would like to dance. Now they just come up behind a girl, grab her and sweep her to the floor.

So, considering we are a much more desensitized and open generation, it is only fair that our parents may have a hard time comprehending our actions. And, while I am not trying to completely *justify* their intolerance, we do have to understand that it is just new to them. Try explaining what you are doing and remind *them* that times have changed, in the nicest way possible of course.

- 41. Some things that teenagers find socially acceptable today _____.
- A) are also seen valuable by some parents
- B) were regarded totally different in old times
- C) can be reminded to parents in a polite way
- D) are the causes of misunderstanding between teenagers

42. Which of the following is TRUE according to the text?

- A) Young people believe that they are mistreated by others.
- B) In the past, girls and boys were free to hang out or dance.
- C) Parents need to understand and accept their children's behaviors.
- D) Compared to the past, new generation is more open.

43. What does the unde A) defend	rlined word <u>'justify</u> ' mea B) refuse		D) exaggerate
44. What does the unde A) generation	rlined word <u>'them</u> ' refer B) our parents	to in the text? C) older days	D) our actions

- 45. Which of the following is the MAIN IDEA of the text?
- A) Young people adopt stereotypical ideas about their parents which make them aggressive.
- B) The generation gap is due to parents' unwillingness to accept their children's maturity.
- C) The reason why parents and children have some different values about life is because of the generation gap.
- D) According to parents, the way today's teenagers act is totally inappropriate.

TEST BİTTİ! YANITLARINIZI KONTROL EDİNİZ

ANSWER KEY						
1. C 2. A 3. D 4. D 5. B 6. D	21. D 22. A 23. C 24. B 25. D	31. D 32. B 33. A 34. B 35. D	41. B 42. D 43. A 44. B 45. C			